
 

WELCOME BACK!   
Hello Great Basin College!  

We are so excited to get this semester and school 

year started. This year is going to be very special 

because it is Great Basin College’s 50th 

Anniversary! There will be some special events to 

celebrate this wonderful milestone.  

Your Student Government Association (SGA) has 

so many fun activities planned at all campuses this 

semester! Make sure you keep an eye out for the 

announcements. There will be snacks, games, and 

other events and activities for all students to 

participate in.   

 

MEET YOUR SGA OFFICERS  
The Executive Board consists of President, Vice 

President, Secretary, and Treasurer; the position of 

Treasurer is currently vacant.  

The President of GBC SGA is Becky Linville; she 

is located in Battle Mountain. Vice President is 

Paola Briseno-Rojo who is located in Pahrump, and 

Secretary is Kylee Squires, and she is in Battle 

Mountain.  

There are senators at all campuses. Currently Elko 

has five vacancies for Senator.  

In Battle Mountain, the Senator is Brooke Johnson. 

Ely Senators are Bonnie Griffith and Bailey Rose. 

Pahrump Senators are Ashlyn King and Adam 

Huckeby. Lastly, in Winnemucca the Senators are 

Steven Castillejos and Colton Irons.

THE STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

ASSOCIATION IS HERE FOR YOU! 

WE ARE THE VOICE  

OF THE STUDENTS!  

PLEASE LET US KNOW  

IF WE CAN SERVE YOU! 
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FALL ELECTIONS FOR STUDENT GOVERNMENT 
Elections will take place in September 2017. SGA will announce dates in early September.  

If you are interested, or have any questions, please contact us. You can also attend our meetings on 

Fridays at 12:30 pm in Battle Mountain, Elko, Ely, Winnemucca, or Pahrump. 

You can contact Student Advocate, Adriana Mendez, with inquires.  

Email: adriana.mendez@gbcnv.edu Phone: 775-753-2201  



 

HOW DO YOU CONTACT SGA?
If you ever need to contact anyone in SGA, 

there are few ways to do so. To contact our 

Student Advocate, Adriana Mendez, her 

email is adriana.mendez@gbcnv.edu, or she 

can be reached at 775-753-2201.  

SGA can also be reached at sga@gbcnv.edu.  

 

To contact the President, Becky Linville, her 

email is becky.linville@gbcnv.edu or call her 

at 775-455-5144.  

To contact the Vice President, Paola 

Briseno-Rojo, her email is 

paosaraybriseno17@gmail.com or call the 

Pahrump Center at 775-727-2000. 

 

 

 

THE NEXT NEWSLETTER WILL BE OUT IN OCTOBER! MAKE 

SURE TO CHECK IT OUT FOR THE EVENTS THAT WILL TAKE 

PLACE DURING OCTOBER! 
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Accepting Admissions for SGA Shout Out! 
SGA will accept submissions from students, staff, faculty, and the community. Each 

submission will be reviewed by SGA officers at the last meeting of each month. Meetings 

take place Fridays at 12:30 pm.  

Contact Becky Linville if you are interested in submitting something for the SGA Shout Out. 

FACEBOOK: GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION  

TWITTER: @GBCSGA  

INSTAGRAM: GBCSGA  

SNAPCHAT: GBCSGA 


